

Windsor Park CE Middle School

Headteacher: Mrs L Wilbraham-Jones, NPQH

Telephone: 01889 563365

E:mail: office@windsorpark.staffs.sch.uk Website: www.windsorpark.staffs.sch.uk Windsor Park CE Middle School Springfield Road Uttoxeter Staffordshire, ST14 7JX

7 November 2024

Dear Parents/Carers

Children in Need – 15 November 2024

Windsor Park will be joining thousands of schools across the UK in supporting BBC Children in Need on Friday, 15 November 2024.

Students are invited to wear something spotty alongside their uniform, for example a headband, socks or cap. They also have the option to swap a piece of their uniform for something spotty, for example a t-shirt or jumper instead of their shirt. Normal school rules still apply regarding jewellery and make-up.

Money raised during the 2024 appeal will help BBC Children in Need to continue working in communities across the four nations, funding amazing people in family centres, community spaces, youth clubs, homeless shelters, hospices and helplines. This year, BBC Children in Need is asking the public to make life lighter for children all across the UK.

Here is the link if you would like to donate **Donate to BBC Children in Need**.

As well as this, students will have the opportunity to take part in a 'Pudsey Bear Pong' competition at lunchtime, which they will need 20p to play.

Let's turn Windsor Park spotty!

Yours sincerely

Mrs White















